
21st  September 2021

Dear Parent /Carer

Year 6 Field Trip - Tuesday 5th October 2021.

As part of our ‘We are Geographers’ topic, Year 6 will be visiting Chesil Beach and the Sailing Academy (WPNSA) to
conduct our own field study.

We will travel to Chesil Beach after morning registration and spend the day at both sites.  Students are asked to wear PE
kit and bring suitable clothing for the weather on the day, i.e raincoat/warm clothes.

In order for your child to take part please ensure that ‘School Visit’ is ticked on your SIMS Parent App.

Please provide your child with a snack, packed lunch and plenty to drink.  If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and
you would like us to provide a packed lunch please complete the following google form, packed lunch request.

At the end of the day we would ask that students be collected from WPNSA at 2.45pm promptly, if you are unable to
collect your child please email Mrs Zoe Delany, zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org.

Yours faithfully

K Dalby

Mrs K Dalby
Year 6 Teacher & KS2 Lead

https://forms.gle/rQ7a9GDbpmXBosuU8
mailto:zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org

